
 
 
 
 

February 3, 2010 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  R. W. Borchardt 
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/   
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – COMSECY-09-0030 – REQUEST TO 

USE DIFFERENT COMMUNICATION TOOL TO REMIND 
LICENSEES OF RESPONSIBILITIES REGARDING DISPOSAL 
OF SOURCES 

 
The Commission has approved the staff’s recommendation to develop a new web page on the 
FSME external website as the communication tool to remind licensees of responsibilities 
regarding disposal of sources. 
 
Future updates to this new web page on the FSME external website should continue to be 
coordinated with the Organization of Agreement States, the Conference of Radiation Program 
Directors, and other cognizant stakeholders, as appropriate.   
 
 
 
cc: Chairman Jaczko  
 Commissioner Klein  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OPA  
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 


